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Saturday 30th October Tuar Mhic Éadaigh 8.00pm        Kathleen Keable (nee Conoboy) Chicago & Treenlaur.  

         Michael Murphy, London & Crossmolina.                                        

     Willie Dolan & Tom Dolan, Castlehill Park Castlebar & Churchfield Lower (M.M.) 

      Bridie Sheridan (late of Emyvale and London), 30th Anniversary.   

Sunday 31st October Partry 10am:     Michael & Marie Duffy. Jack, Dooreen, Patricia & Gill Duffy.                                                 

     Michael Connolly (Anniv) & grandparents Betty & Tom Heneghan, Kilfaul & DMF.   

        Johnny Heneghan, Ballinern & DMF. Holy Souls.  

Sunday 31st Tuar Mhic Éadaigh 11.30am:     Holy Souls.      

Monday 1st November Partry 10am:                                  Holy Souls.                                                                                     

Monday 1st November Tuar Mhic Éadaigh  11.30am:           Holy Souls.                                                                                           

Monday 1st November Tuar Mhic Éadaigh  8pm:           Holy Souls. 

Tuesday 2nd November  Tuar Mhic Éadaigh 10am:  Mick Feeney, Chicago & Shanvally Ard. (M.M.)  Holy Souls.      

Wednesday 3rd November  Partry 10am:          People of the Parish Holy Souls. 

Saturday 6th November Tuar Mhic Éadaigh 8.00pm    Mary & Micky Dolan, Churchfield Lower & DMF.  Holy Soul 

Sunday 7th November  Partry 10am:  Denis Harrington (M.M.) Paula McDermott (Anniv). Paddy O’Malley, Kilfaul.  

          Holy Souls.                                                                                 

Sunday 8th  November Tuar Mhic Éadaigh 11.30am:    Michael & Annie Power & DMF.                                                 

         Peter Sheridan, Shanvallyard (Anniv) Holy Souls.   

            

            

    

Church Weekend   Collection                                   
24th October     Mission Sunday                    

Collection: Partry  € 276.20 

Tourmakeady € 555  

                                                                              

Church Sanitizers   Team Partry:                                                    

31st  October  Team  (A)  Teresa 
Horan & Maureen Harrington.  

7th November  Team (B)  Mary Phil-
bin & Martina Walsh.  

Readers Partry:                                         

31st October.    Patrick Gibbons.                          

7th November.  Teresa Horan. 

Readers Tourmakeady:                                            

6th Nov. Saturday: Siobhán De Burca. 

7th Nov. Sunday:  Tomás Ó hÉa-

nacháin                                                                      

Eucharistic Ministers Partry:                              

7th November. Ann Bourke   

Eucharistic Ministers Tourmakeady: 

6th November. Áine Uí Loideain. 

7th November. Ann Heneghan.                                                                                                                  

Church Care Team Partry :                                   

31st October   Ann Lally,  Noreen 
Horan & Mary Philbin. 

7th November   Kathleen O’Sullivan & 
Maura Gibbons. 

Tourmakeady Team G. Siobhán De 
Burca/Breege Heneghan  

November Masses for the Holy Souls. 
Please avail of one of the envelopes at 
the back of the church and return it 
with your  November  list as soon as 
possible.  

Reminder If you would like to take 
Communion home to a Family Mem-
ber or a Neighbour you can avail of a 
Pyx from Fr John.  Please call into the 
Sacristy.  

 

Please pray for   Kathleen Naugh-
ton, Chicago  daugh-
ter of Maureen  (nee 
Derrig )Cappaduff  & 
Hugh Naughton Bal-
lybannon &  all who 
have died during the 
week.                                          

 Partry & Tourmakeady are on 

Churchtv.ie We now have Mass and Ser-

vices from St Mary’s Church Partry &                    

St Mary’s Church Tourmakeady on line as  

well as continuing Radio Mass on 

106.5FM 

First Friday Calls. 

Fr John will do his usual house calls 

on Thursday 4th November.                            



Wednesdays at 6:30pm: Yoga sessions 
take place in the hall with Candice. 

Thursdays from 6pm-7pm: Irish 
Dancing Lessons for children take 
place with Catherine Coleman 

Friday 5th November at 
4:30pm: Partry Commu-
nity Kids Choir will be 
back and new members 

are welcome. 

Saturday Mornings 
10:30am: Yoga sessions take 

place in the hall with Candice. 

For further information on any 
of these events, please contact a 

member of Partry Community Coun-
cil. 

Basic First Aid: There 

are still few spaces 

left on the basic First 

Aid Course that will 

be held  in Halla 

Tuar Mhic Éadaigh 

on Tuesday 2nd November from 10-

3pm.  If you wish to attend this 

course phone Nora at Halla Tuar 

Mhic Éadaigh at 094-9544295 be-

fore 27th October to book your 

place.  Course is free of charge to par-

ticipants and is funded by MSLETB. 

Knitting Circle: Knitting Circle get 

together in Halla Tuar Mhic Éadaigh 

on Monday evenings from 7.30-

9.30pm.   We ask everyone to adhere 

to Covid19 regulations and wear a 

face mask while at the club.   If you 

have any queries call 087-7657191. 

 Caife & Comhrá: Caife & Comhrá as 

Gaeilge ar siúl chuile mhaidin Dé 

Céadaoin i Halla Pobail Thuar Mhic 

Éadaigh @ 9.30i.n. Más mian leat do 

Ghaeilge a chleachtadh nó a labhairt 

buail isteach again le haghaidh cupán 

tae nó caife le comhrá a bheith linn. 

Fáilte roimh chách.  Tuilleadh eolais ó 

          087-2970227 

nó opt.cddst@gmail.com. 

Coffee & Conversation as Gaeilge eve-

ry Wednesday morning at Halla Tuar 

Mhic Éadaigh @ 9.30pm.  If you wish 

to practise your cúpla focal, drop in 

for a free tea or coffee and a chat.  All 

welcome. More information from 

087-2970227  

Waterfall Magazine Yes it is that time 

of year again.  As usual we are looking 

for your help.  We need photos old or 

new ,articles ,club reports, po-

ems, advertisements etc. 

Due to covid 19 many of the usual 

events did not take place this year.  To 

fill this void,  old photos, family pho-

tos, articles or personal  stories are ur-

gently required. They can be given to 

members of the committee or e-mailed 

to   waterfalltme @gmail.com 

Without your help we could not pro-

duce a magazine.Go raibh mile maith 

agaibh. 

You are welcome to join in the Rosary 

after 10am Mass in Partry during Octo-

ber.  

 SN Thuarmhicéadaigh - School Fund-

raising We are pleased to announce that 

we will be setting up a ‘Lotto Bonus 

Number’ fundraiser for the school..• A 

prize of 100 euros will be awarded each 

week based on the bonus number from 

the main lotto on Saturday night. 

(Without lotto plus 1 or lotto plus 2). • 

Households wishing to participate are 

asked to pay a fee of 100 euros twice a 

year by direct debit (if possible).• Any-

one who is willing to support, please 

contact the school via phone 094 95  

44088 or  Email -

snthuarmhiceadaigh@gmail.com. Míle 

buíochas. 

Prayer for the Synod on Synodality 

We stand before You, Holy Spirit, as we 
gather together in Your name.                       
With You alone to guide us, make Your-
self at home in our hearts;    Teach us 
the way we must go and how we are to 
pursue it. We are weak and sinful; do 
not let us promote disorder.                                            
Do not let ignorance lead us down the 
wrong path nor partiality influence our 
actions.   Let us find in You our unity so 
that we may journey together to eternal 
life and not stray from the way of truth 
and what is right.                                         
All this we ask of You, who are at work 
in every place and time, in the com-
munion of the Father and the Son, for-
ever and ever.                                 
Amen. 

The return of  Eucharistic Ministers & 
Readers. Our rota for these ministers 
will resume in the coming weeks. We 
would be delighted if everyone could 
resume their role on the rota. New vol-
unteers are always welcome.  

 

Grow in Love is our new religious 
programme being taught at school.  

The children and their families are 

welcome to join us at weekend mass. 

I have distributed the Second of Eight 

“Grow in Love” Newsletters & prayer 

poster in both schools. This is a pro-

gramme to build a Bridge between 

our Home, School & Parish Commu-

nities. The next Grow in Love news-

letter will be presented to the chil-

dren at weekend Masses on Novem-

ber 13th & 14th.  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 


